January 26, 1998

102 A1l corner marshals and staff menbers who worked the January 24th SCCA
race at Hawaii Raceway Park.

- From: The Hawaii Region .SCCA Road Race Committee

On behalf of all the drivers who competed in our first race of 1998 we want to
thank you very much for spending the day in the hot sun, not having enough
food at Tunch (sorry, it won't happen again) and, most importantly, for doing
a great job.

Your efficiency in making a tight schedule work, the accurate timing and scoring,
and the highly professional manner in which the flags were handled all combined
to produce one of our best ever events.

Again, many thanks.
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Chuck Garner Steve Hirasuna
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Bill Clutter Art Sonen




